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4/25 

FIRE ANT HELICOPTER OPERATIONS 

The CAC Committee has been advised that there will be Fire Ant Spraying Operations from YCAB on the 

29th April 2025. 

McDermott Helicopters will be operating from the area shown below.   Pilots are requested to maintain 

situational awareness and display good airmanship. 
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POSSIBLE CONSEQUENCES 

 

 

 

 

REPORTING 

 

 

MITTIGATION ACTION 

 

 
 

Caboolture Aero Club Committee 

28 APRIL 2025 

• Possible non-Standard flight Operations 

• Collision Risk  

Any concerns, please email secretary@cacq.com.au & fsag@cacq.com.au  

This notice is intended to advise pilots that this hazard exists. 
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